Our Reference: FPL/113/02327
Your Reference:

19 August 2016

By email and registered post

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe
Environment Division

Palais des Nations

CH-1211 Geneva 10

Switzerland

aarhus.compliance@unece.org

FPLOGUE SOLICITORS

Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee

Dear Sirs

We act for Right to Know CLG (the Communicant) and are instructed to forward this Communication

on its behalf. Right to Know is an Irish NGO whose objective is to improve, promote and advocate for

increased rights of public access to information, including access to environmental information.

Set out in the Communication and the attached appendices are details of the facts and circumstances of

the alleged non-compliance of provisions of the Aarhus Convention by the Party concerned, Ireland.

Any queries and all correspondence in relation to this request should be addressed to Fred Logue of
this firm by telephone to (01) 531 3508 or by email to fred.logue@fplogue.com.

Yours faithfully

C/’Lyyxv

FP LOGUE

Enc.

8-10 Coke Lane p: +353{0)1 5313510
Smithfield, Dublin 7 f: +353(0)1 5313513
Ireland e: info@fplogue.com
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